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• The Annual Christmas Collection for the support of the Bishop and the Priests will be taken up at all 

Masses on Christmas Day and next Sunday. Please give as generously as you can. We offer our sincere 

thanks to the volunteers who distribute envelopes to all the homes in the parish. We deeply appreciate your 

commitment and service. 

• "The Parish Pastoral Council would like to say a big word of thanks to Monsignor O'Mahony, Fr Shane 

O'Neill, Fr PJ Breen, and Rev Brendan Gallagher Deacon, for the great service they provide to the Parish of 

Dunhill and Fenor. We also say thanks to all who work to keep the two Churches and Church grounds in 

such excellent condition. To those who look after the  envelope distribution and collection, and those who 

keep the flow of information both in print and on Facebook. Without all of your individual efforts we could 

not keep going, míle buíochas. A Happy and Holy Christmas to you all from the Parish Pastoral Council." 

• We extend a very special ‘Céad Míle Fáilte’ to all visitors to our parish this weekend, especially those who 

have come home to be with family members and friends this Christmas. We pray that you will enjoy your 

stay among us and carry treasured memories with you when you leave. 

• Christmas wishes from the Priests of Tramore  We wish you all a blessed Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. Thank you for your kind support throughout this year. May Christmas be a time of peace and joy for 

you and your family. 

• The Annual Michael Power Memorial Swim Not too long to go now to the big dip, swim cards are out and 

about, hope you're tormenting your neighbours and friends for sponsorship. The money raised this year is 

going to Touching Hearts. It will be taking place at Kilmurrin Beach at 12.00 noon Christmas Day, Come 

join us to have a splash and raise money for a good cause. 

• The 2018 series of the Dunhill History Lectures will begin on Thursday 11th January, in the Dunhill Multi 

Education Centre at 8.00 p.m. The first speaker will be Julian Walton and his title is: ‘Despicable jackals 

and gallant submariners: Waterford in the U-boat campaign of World War One’ The series will continue 

every Thursday evening until 22nd March.  The full programme will be announced shortly. We hope you will 

be able to attend.  

• There will be no formal Adoration this week in both Dunhill and Fenor Churches 

• It’s good to laugh Wise Women Do you know what would have happened if it had been three Wise Women 

instead of three Wise Men? They would have asked directions, arrived on time, helped deliver the baby, 

cleaned the stable, made a casserole and brought practical gifts.! 

• Home Alone This Christmas?  Don’t be home alone this Christmas if you would like some company. 

Senior Help Line is a national confidential telephone listening service for older people provided by trained 

older volunteers. They are open every day over Christmas, including New Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day, 

from 10.00 a.m. to 10.00 p.m. All calls are treated as strictly confidential. They are there to listen. LoCall 

1850 440 444 for the price of a local call 

• Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €300.47 Envelopes €473.25. Thank you for your support. 

 Sunday, December 24th  
Christmas Eve                        

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.   
Vigil Mass in Sacred Heart Church Dunhill at 7.00 p.m. 

Monday, December 25th  

The Nativity of Our Lord Jesus Christ 

Christmas Day 

Mass in Immaculate Conception Church, Fenor at 10.00 a.m. 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 8.30 am, 10.30 am & 12 noon 

Tuesday, December 26th    Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at  10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, December 27th  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at  10.00  a.m.  

Thursday, December 28th Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at  10.00 a.m. 

Friday, December 29th 

 
Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at  10.00 a.m.  

Saturday, December 30th 

 

Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass for John, Mary & Gerard Connolly 
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